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Marguerite McLean

From: Kim Hancock [khancock@kagmlaw.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2012 9:01 AM

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us

Cc: Lee Eng Tan; thatch@att.com; manuel.gurdian@att.com; mark@mfosterlaw.com; tom@dei.gccoxmail.com; Vicki
Gordon Kaufman

Subject; Docket No. 110071-TP

Attachments: Ltr Ann Cole response to ATT 1.5.12.pdf

In accordance with the electronic filing procedures of the Fiorida Public Service Commission, the following filing is
made:

a. The name, address, telephone number and email for the person responsible for the filing is:

Vicki Gordon Kaufman

Keefe Anchors Gordon & Moyle
118 North Gadsden Street
Tallahassee, FL 32301

(850) 681-3828
vkaufman@kagmlaw.com

b. This filing is made in Docket No. 110071-TP.

c. The document is filed on behalf of Express Phone Service, Inc.
d. The total pages in the document are 2 pages.

e The attached document is a letter.

Kim Hancock

khancock@kagmlaw.com

Keefe, Anchors
Gordon&Moyle

Keefe, Anchors, Gordon and Moyle, P.A.
The Perkins House

118 North Gadsden Street

Tallahassee, Florida 32301

(850) 681-3828 (Voice)

(850) 681-8788 (Fax)
www.kagmlaw.com

The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and may be subject to the attorney client
privilege or may constitute privileged work praduct. The information is intended only for the use
of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, or the
agent or employee responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you
receive this e-mail in error, please notify us by telephone or return e-mail immediately. Thank

you.
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Keefe, Anchors
Gordon&Moyle

January 5, 2012

Ms. Ann Cole, Director

Commission Clerk and Administrative Services
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Qak Boulevard

Talahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re:  Docket No. 110071-TP; Emergency Complaint of Express Phone Service,
Inc. against BellSouth Telecommumcations, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida

Dear Ms. Cole:

Express Phone Service, Inc. (Express Phone) writes this letter in responsc to BellSouth
Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida’s (AT&T) letter of January 3, 2012, In that
letter, AT&T makes a number of comments regarding this docket, the impact of Express Phone’s
voluntary dismissal, and the motives behind Express Phone’s action.

The purpose of this letter is simply o make it clear that it is Express Phone’s position that
it Express Phone decides to refile its complaint against AT&T, the Commission will determine
the propriety of any issues, legal or factual, which the parties may raise.

Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,
Vicki Gordon Kaufman

ce: Mark Foster
Tom Armstrong

NOCUMENT NIMAFR - DATT
850.681.3828
250,681 8758 for 000 57 JAN-S ¥

118 N. Gadsden Street

Taltahasses, Florida 32301 Fort Walton Beach | Destin | Defuniak Sprifi@ ST TQEIMIHS S| IR ELERK




CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE
Docket No, 110071-TP

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing letter has been
furnished by Electronic Mail and U.S. Mail to the following, this st day of January, 2012:

Lee Eng Tan

Florida Public Service Commission
2340 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tailahassee, FL 32399

Tracy W. Hatch

Manuel Gurdian

AT&T Florida

150 South Monroe Street, Suite 400
Tallahassee, FL 32301

Loy, Ao c"éﬂm

Vicki Gordon Kaufiman




